
Principal’s Message County Fair                                                                

Our County Fair is on this Friday 13th December.  

If you have not paid for your County Fair cash 

please pay before Friday. 

 

Class Parties                                                            

Most classes are having their class parties on 

Wednesday 18th December.  Mrs Patchett’s and 

Mrs Mannings are being held on Monday.  Please 

see class news for details. As part of the celebra-

tion your children can come to school in casual 

clothes for the day. 

 

House Competition                                                  

The winning House for this week Hume. 

 

Citizenship Awards                                                       
Congratulations to: 

Kira-Lee  Level 4 

Sam   Level 10 

Ella   Level 9 

Caleb   Level 2 

Zane   Level 2 

Alycia   Level 3 

Shania   Level 6 

Brooke   Levels 5 & 6 

Chloe   Level 13 

Jacob   Level 4 

Jamain   Level 1 

Chris   Level 11 

Declan   Level 5 

Molly   Level 2 

Nicholas  Levels 5 & 6 

Ella   Levels 4 & 5 

Emirhan  Levels 4 & 5 

Tluang   Level 8 

Jasmine   Level 5 

Teiahna   Level 3 

Emma   Level 11 

Gladys   Level 4 

Mitchell   Level 7 

Zac   Level 7 

Liam   Level 3 

Elijah   Level 2 

Regards,   Ann Patchett 

Presentation Night                                 

We would like to invite you all to at-

tend our Presentation Night for 2013 

starting at 6.30pm tomorrow night 

(Wednesday 11th December) in the 

school hall.                                             

Students who are attending will meet 

in their class rooms at 6.15pm and the 

parents can make their way to the hall. 

We ask that on the night that: 

 Your phones are on silent for 

the whole ceremony. 

 Your toddlers are seated beside 

you. 

 You stay until the end of the 

ceremony. 

These requests will help the night run 

smoothly and ensure that everyone has 

a pleasant experience. 

I would like to congratulate all of the 

children in the school for their efforts 

this year.  The quality of work this year 

made it extremely difficult to choose 

our prize winners. 

 

Sleeping Beauty Performance                

Just a reminder that the Sleeping Beau-

ty Performance at 10am tomorrow 

morning at the Lieder Theatre.  Stu-

dents attending this performance have 

already paid.  Please make sure that 

you are at school at 9.15am ready to 

leave and are dressed in full school 

uniform.  You may take a bottle of wa-

ter if you need to. 

 

Reports                                                       

Our Semester 2 Reports are being sent 

home tomorrow (Wednesday).  Please 

look out for a ‘big white envelope’ in 

your child’s bag.  

I would like to say congratulations to 

all the children on their results this 

year.  It was a pleasure to read every-

ones reports. Thank you to the teach-

ers for all their hard work in preparing 

these reports. 

Dates to Remember  
Wednesday 11th December 
Awards Presentation Evening  
 

Friday 13th December 

County Fair 
 

Monday 16th December 

Year 6 Dinner 
 

Wednesday 18th December  

Last day of  school for 2013 for 
students 
 

Thursday 19th and  

Friday 20trh December 

Staff Development Days  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

2014 

Tuesday 28th January               

Staff Development Day 

 

Wednesday 29th January     

Students in Years 1-6 return 

 

Wednesday 29th and Thurs-

day 30th January-Best Start   
Assessment s for Kindergarten 

2014 

 

Friday 31st January                     

Kindergarten 2014 start. 

 

Monday 17th February           

School Swimming Carnival 
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As this is the last 
newsletter for this year, 
the staff at Goulburn 
South Public School 

would like to wish everyone a very 
Merry Christmas and a safe and  

happy holiday. 
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We are continuing to work on our reading, writing 

and maths but we have started doing some 

Christmas activities including some art, craft and 

music.                                                           

Please remember the County Fair this coming 

Friday. This is a Year 6 fundraising function 

which will cost each child $4.00. It will be a great 

afternoon.                                                                      

Mr McQuillan 

   What’s happening in Group K/1 M 
This week we are still working on reading fluency and literacy activities as 

normal. We are also finding some time to add in some Christmas focus 

activities.  In Maths we will be learning about money. Some students still 

have home readers at home that need to be returned by the end of this 

week.                                                                                                           

Next Wednesday we will have a small class party. I will send home a note 

later in the week outlining the party requirements.                                       

Congratulations to Charlie for being ‘Student of the Week’ last week. 

Charlie has been a wonderful, polite and caring class member.                                               

Mrs McDade 

We will be continuing to work in our class. In Literacy we contin-

ue to work on Summarising and in Numeracy we are working   

on Formal Recording of Subtraction.  

Our class party will be held on Monday, I will send 

home a note on Thursday about it. Please make sure 

the children have a healthy recess and lunch on Mon-

day, as well as their special party food.  

I wish you all a safe and relaxing holiday and                            

will see you next year.                                                  

Mrs Patchett 

In Literacy we are revising the spelling rules and 

writing some special poetry about colours. During 

Maths we are revising times tables and measure-

ment skills. Please return any school property 

from home including home readers this week.              

There will be a class party next Wednesday. Chil-

dren may wear casual clothes. A note will be 

sent home on Thursday with details of what to 

bring.                                                                 

Mrs Leten 

 

Congratulations Year 6C Congratulations to  

Kelvin, Tayla  & Keisha  

What’s happening in Group 1/2M 

   What’s happening  in Group 2/3P 
What’s happening in Group 3/4L 

What’s happening in the Library 

What’s happening in Group 6C 

Thank you to Mrs Campbell for the fantas-

tic care she gave to the Library and our 

children while I was on leave.                                                        

A huge thank you also, to the members of 

the P&C who worked so hard to make the 

Biggest Christmas Party so enjoyable. We 

had a wonderful time.                                                             

Remember ALL Library books are now 

due back. Please don’t wait for 

Library day as the books will be 

collected daily.                                                         

Mrs Gilchrist 

We are busily revising all our topics in Maths and making sure our reading is 

going really well in preparation for high school.  

Students are asked to return any school property this week – have a scout 

around for home readers and Library books please!                                         

I hope all of Year 6 are ready for County Fair on Friday. Make sure you are fully 

prepared for this wonderful occasion. Remember to organise a small gift (to the 

value of $5) for our class Secret Santa. Our class party will be on next Wednes-

day.   Year 6 students should wear their white Year 6 polo shirt on party day (we 

will have the shirt signing ritual on the day). Students should also bring some 

party food to share.                                                                                             

Our Year 6 Graduation Dinner is on next Monday at the Soldiers Club (upstairs 

in the Chisholm Room from 6:30pm). All money should have been paid by now.                                                                                               

Mrs Copland 

   What’s happening in Group 4/5M 
A note went home to parents/carers about a class party. It 

will be on Monday 16th December 2013. Students are only 

allowed to bring party food for themselves as we have stu-

dents who have allergies. Students only need to bring a 

small amount of party food. Remember County Fair is on 

this Friday. Students need to bring in $4.00. No homework 

this week.                                                                                    

Mrs Manning 

   What’s happening in Group K-6N 
Please remember $4.00 for County Fair! It is on this Friday and 

I’m hoping everyone will be involved. It will be a fun afternoon and 

is great fundraiser for our school.                                                

We will be having our class party on the last day of school, 

Wednesday the 18th of December. Bring a plate of food or a bag 

of something to share. We will be having a movie afternoon.                                                                                           

Our class has finished their ‘Hot and Cold’ unit in Science. It was 

a lot of fun! Presentation night is this Wednesday night. Congratu-

lations to those students who received an award.                                                            

Miss Ness 



P and C News Canteen Roster  

Thursday  12th  December 

Judy, Kiri & Kim 

 

Friday  13th December 

Michelle & Kiri 

  

Tuesday  17th December 

Michelle & Kiri 

 

Wednesday  18th December 

Michelle & Kiri 

CANTEEN SPECIAL   

FRIDAY 13th December  

 

Bacon & Egg Roll  and 

Free Juicy Ice Block 

….  $3.00  …. 

County Fair 

Don’t forget to bring $4 for the   

County Fair. 

Friday 13th Decem-

ber...2pm...School Hall 

 

Everyone who pays $4 gets $50 

‘County Fair Cash’ to spend            

at the Fair. 

 

DON’T MISS OUT 

Pay $4 to your teacher by Friday. 

 

Found :  A Green Parrot was found in a backyard 

near Goulburn South School.  It appears to be 

someone’s pet.  Ring the school office if you think 

it is yours. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school entered all categorises in the National Recycling Week Competition held in Novem-

ber. We won or placed in all the categories and were named Best Overall School in the Goul-

burn Mulwaree Council area. Teena Riley, the organiser, was impressed by the number and qual-

ity of entries received from Goulburn South PS. 

 

 

At this week's assembly Mayor Kettle, Teena Riley, the Waste Education Officer and Chris 

Toole, Parks Supervisor made presentations to all the winners and place getters. Each indi-

vidual winner received a certificate, a mini yellow lidded recycling bin and shook hands with 

the Mayor. 

  

Year 3/4 received a special award for their creative and vibrant entry in the Recycling Hero 

section with their class photo of John, a cardboard cut out recycling hero drawn by Cody  

with help from his class mates. 

Prizes for the Best Overall School included, two native shrubs, a windmill style weather sta-

tion and a gift voucher from Goulburn Timber and Hardware (Magnet Mart). 

 

 

 

Photo 1 Shows all the individual winners and place getters in the Colouring In and Frogzilla 

sections. 

 

Photo 2 Shows left to right, front row our school representatives Cody, Teiahna, Amellia  

receiving special prizes from Teena Riley, Mayor Kettle, Tim Toole, Mrs Leten  

 

Photo 3 Recycling Hero winning entry by 3/4L 
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Photo 2 


